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AVT Program Operations and Contact Information 
 

Effective: April 6, 2020 

 

Important Details 

All active permit holders within the AVT program are to utilize the following 
addresses when submitting any communications, required AVT documentation, 
applications, forms and relevant attachments for processing: 

Email Address 

autonomousvehicles@dmv.ca.gov 

Mailing Address 

DMV – Autonomous Vehicles Branch 
2415 1st Ave, MS D405 
Sacramento, CA 95818 

 

Questions regarding the information contained in this memo may be directed to 
the Autonomous Vehicles Branch. 
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